
We are enrolling children 

and adults who have had

diagnostic genetic testing 

that showed a deletion or a

duplication in chromosome

17q12 into a research study 

to understand how genetics

can impact their healthcare

 PRECISION MEDICINE IN AUTISM - RESEARCH PROGRAM

To participate, contact Dr. Daniel Moreno
De Luca or the PRISMA research staff at
401 432 1583 or prisma@lifespan.org


